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We sent out 252 ballot papers and received back 108
Election of Officers as per Ballot paper 
Chairman	 For 105 	 Against 2	 Abstain 1

Secretary	 For 106	 Against 2	 Abstain 0

Treasurer	 For 105	 Against 2	 Abstain 1

Match Secretary	 For 105	 Against 2	 Abstain 1

Committee 1  	 For 105	 Against 2	 Abstain 1

Committee 2	 For 105	 Against 2	 Abstain 1

RULE  AMMENDMENTS

Rules 4.2 7.1, 7.4
Increase annual fees by £5 for all adult members	 For 103	 Against 4	 Abstain 1

Rule 5.16
Increase maximum line strength from 8lbs to 10lbs	 For 91	 Against 16	 Abstain 1

Rule 5.26
To cease night fishing, only dawn to dusk allowed	 For 90	 Against 17	 Abstain 1

Rule 5.28
All fish over 1/4lb to be landed using landing net	 For 108	 Against 0	 Abstain 0

Rule 5.32
Photographs of catches on unhooking mat or held at knee height	 For 106	 Against 2	 Abstain 0

These results will appear as amendments in your new membership book.

All officers and rules carried.

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING BALLOT RESULTS

RENEWAL FEES
Renewal of membership is now due and revised 
membership fees are as follows

Adult membership £65

Adult membership over 65 with 5 years 
membership and joined before 2018 £50

Junior members under 18 years of age £5

Renewal forms are attached or can be 
downloaded from our website.

We have space in our club for any friends or 
family who wish to join the club, please contact 
Mike Salmons (contact information on foot of 
Membership Form) for details.



AERATION SYSTEM
Just a quick report on the progress of our new aeration 
system at Beauchamps. The first system is progressing 
well on the cottage island, with the trees lopped for the 
solar panels to be put in place. Geoff Bowman has done 
a remarkable job in making the equipment housings. 
This has been securely put in place on the island by Paul 
Saunders, Jim Jobling and Paul Baker. Many thanks go 
out to them all for their dedicated hard work. Once this 
system is up and running the guys will carry on with the 
second island.

FISHERY REPORTS
Beauchamps has seen some good catches over the last 
few months, with roach, perch and F1s coming to the 
net.

Just a quick thank you to Paul Saunders who has been 
looking after the water levels at Beauchamps, both lakes 
are full with fantastic depths.

Even during these cold days Lambourne has been 
fishing very well. Member Jason Cox spent several days 
over there recently and his best day was 24 carp from 
10lbs to 21 lbs. Every fish was in tip top condition.


